
 

 

6 May 2020 

 

Extracurricular Honours 
 
Extracurricular Honours for pupil achievements over the past academic year would normally be 
awarded at the end of June.  The current situation means that this is not possible.   
 
As a result, the awarding of Extracurricular Honours will be delayed until as early as possible in 
the new academic year. 
  
 
Mr Spence 
Honours Coordinator 
 


